
Catherine Lockett Fostering Services

Regulation 35Workshop
Are you responsible for reporting on the activity within your fostering organisation?

Would you like some guidance onwhat should be included?

Would you like the opportunity to break down the requirements of a Regulation 35 and discuss

creative and evidence based information?

Why you should attend this workshop:

Regulation 35 reporting is a requirement for Ofsted and should be submitted annually,
however, reporting and recording of this crucial information will not only provideOfsted
with the information they need, but by collecting and analysing this information on a
quarterly basis it will evidence that you are a learning organisation that ensures any

findings is consideredwithin your Leadership andManagement, contributes to service
development, and keeps you safe, compliant and robust.

Come and join us for an hour-long exploration of the Regulation 35 reporting. Catherine
will share her template, discuss the content, challenge thinking and provide youwith the

template to use or develop in your organisation following the event.

18th January 2024 - 10am-11am - £35

If you have any questions or would like somemore information, please get in touch by
emailing us at

enquiries@catherinelockettfostering.com


